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From: 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 12:24 AM 
To: tpbpd/PLAND <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: Momo Hei Ching CHOW/PLAND <mhcchow@pland.gov.hk>; 
Subject: Application for Deferral_application no (A/YL-YY/702) 
 
STRICTLY PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
Secretary, Town Planning Board 
15/F, North Point Government Offices 
333 Java Road, North Point 
Hong Kong 

BY EMAIL  
 
 
 
 
 

Re: Application for Permission 
under Section 16 of the Town Planning Ordinance for 

Section C of Lot No. 1237 and The Remaining Portion of Lot No. 1236 
in Demarcation District No.117 
(Application No: A/YL-TT/702) 

Dear Secretary of Town Planning Board,  
 
We refer to our captioned application. Given we have received additional departmental comments  recently, we would 
like to apply for deferral of the consideration of our application by the TPB for two months in order for us to submit 
further information in respond to the departmental comments.  
  
Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact our Mr. Kenneth Chan at 

or Mr. Edwin Wong at  
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
DKM Christian Fellowship Limited 
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